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NOTICE 

 

All concerned students of 5th Semester, B.A.  are notified that they must 

submit their SEC-Education project by 12/12/2022. 

Reporting time is 9 a.m. sharp.  

The students may contact Smt. Shatabdi Chakraborty, Head, Department 

of Education, if so required. 

 

  

 Dr Subrata Chatterjee 

 Principal 
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